
The Kilflynn Choir 

 

The Kilflynn Choir from St Mary’s church came to St John’s church in Tralee on Sunday 9th June 2019 for 

the service of Holy Communion and to sing with the home choir. There was tea, coffee and biscuits as 

usual after the service at Teach an tSolais to which most (if not all) the choir from Kilflynn attended. We 

all hope they had as good a time as we did and further hope that they will come to sing at our church 

again soon. 

 


